
 

Friday 2nd July 2021 
 

 

Positive Covid Test 

 

Please continue to follow Govern-

ment guidance and stay at home if 

you or any member of your house-

hold has any Covid symptoms. Any-

one with symptoms must be tested 

with a PCR test booked online or by 

phoning 119. If the test is negative, 

then children can return to school.  

 

 School Reports will be with parents by 

the end of today. If you need to discuss 

the report, please contact the teacher 

directly so that a time can be arranged.  

 Unfortunately, as well as the secondary 

schools cancelling their transition days for 

Year 6 pupils, Durham Brass Festival has also 

been cancelled. Our Carnival Day will there-

fore not be going ahead.  We hope that some 

of our other Summer events will still be able 

to take place and we will review this daily.  

Summer Holiday begins on Wednesday 21st July 2021- Last day is Tuesday 20th July 2021. 

Children return on Thursday 2nd September 2021.  

Monday Miss Hutton’s Class PE Day 

Yoga for Nursery and Reception 

Tuesday  

Wednesday Mrs Jones’ Class PE Day  

Miss Hutton’s Class PE Day 

Thursday Miss Wallace’s Class PE Day 

Mr Donkin’s PE Day 

Transition Day- we welcome the new reception children into school 

 

Friday Miss Jobson’s Class PE Day 

 

Classes for September 2021: 

Nursery with Miss Clark      Reception/Year 1 with Miss Wallace     Year 2/3 with Mrs Jones 

Year 4 with Miss Hutton       Year 5 with Mr Cowey        Year 6 with Mr Donkin    


